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Dear Darren, 
 
Thank you for your additional question in relation to the Invest to Save Fund which you 
raised at the oral questions session on 29th January.   
 
Based on evidence provided at the time of award of successful applications, over £200 
million has been estimated to have been realised in savings from projects supported by the 
Invest to Save Fund.  Invest to Save loans awarded are interest free and the vast majority 
are repayable, allowing funding to be recycled to create more opportunities to enhance 
public services and achieve operational efficiencies within our public sector organisations. 
 
An independent evaluation of the Invest to Save Fund was carried out in 2014 and it 
estimated that around £3 of gross cash releasing benefits are generated for each £1 
invested. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mark Drakeford AS/MS 
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Cabinet Secretary for Finance and Welsh Language 
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